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It’s time for us and we are ethically responsible to steer the ship into a positive direction and support each other for a
higher good. We may stumble as we make decisions but as long as we are making an effort, we may be proud for at
least attempting to strengthen humanity and our influence on this planet.
Thank you,
Gwen Alison Waller

Peace
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